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Communications 

Call for nominations to the Nunavut Planning 
Commission 

Start Date:  November 8, 2024 
End Date:  November 22, 2024 
Nunavut 30 sec 

The Government of Nunavut is seeking nominations to fill a board member position on 
the Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC). 

The NPC is an Institution of Public Government with broad responsibilities for land use 
planning in Nunavut. 

If you are familiar with land management issues in Nunavut and would like to contribute 
to the work of the NPC, or if you would like to nominate someone, please submit a 
resume and application form. Application forms are available on the Department of 
Environment website. 

Federal and territorial public servants are not eligible for membership on the NPC. 

Please note the successful candidate must pass a security clearance. Please submit 
your resume and application to ENVIPGboards@gov.nu.ca by 5 p.m. EST on 
November 22, 2024.  

For more information, contact: ENVIPGboards@gov.nu.ca 

### 
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Jalen Tagoona  
Manager of Communications, Education and Outreach 
Department of Environment 
867-975-7761 
jtagoona1@gov.nu.ca  
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